
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref: SEC/SE/184/24-25 

21.10.2024 

 
To 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 531213 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume – Manappuram Finance Limited 

Ref: Your email dated October 21, 2024 bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2024-2025 / 254 

We refer to your aforesaid email communication, seeking clarification on significant increase in the 

volume of our security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

We would like to inform you that we have already intimated exchanges of the development in respect 

of a material subsidiary of the Company and a press release on October 18, 2024.  

There is not any other pending information to be intimated under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015. 

We will keep the exchange updated on this matter. 

For Manappuram Finance Limited 

 

 

Manoj Kumar V.R. 

Company Secretary 
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